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Minutes of the Finance Committee Meeting held April 14, 2025, at 7:10   

P.M.  Present in Council Chambers were Chairman Dembinski, Mr. Janik, Mr. 

Winiarski, Mr. Nahorn, Mr. Wachholz, Auditor Phillips, Treasurer Ramsey, 

Assistant Law Director Ward, Law Director Pecora.  Ms. Harmych, Mr. 

Heberling and Safety/Service Jeffreys were absent and had letters on file. 

Mr. Nahorn motioned to excuse Ms. Harmych, Mr. Heberling and Mr. Jeffreys 

as they had letters on file.  Seconded by Mr. Wachholz.  Vote 5-0 to 

excuse.  

 

  
A-25-16   Authorization to amend 0-22-55 to add the non-bargaining 

  positions of “Income Tax Office Clerk” to establish the wage 

  rates and benefits, terms and other conditions; emergency  

 

  Mayor Costilow explained why we were adding the Clerk as a  

  non-bargaining position.  Mr. Ramsey elaborated on the long 

  term plan for the income tax office.  Mayor Costilow  

  explained why the ordinance is needed.   

 

  Mr. Nahorn motioned to take this to the floor of 

  Council with the emergency.  Seconded by Mr. Wachholz.  

  Vote 5-0 to send to the floor of Council with emergency. 

 

Mr. Wachholz motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Nahorn.  Voice vote  

5-0 to adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 7:15 P.M.  

 

Brian Dembinski, Chairman 

Finance Committee    
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